
SCHOOL ADVISORY COUNCIL 
SUGARLOAF ELEMENTARY/MIDDLE SCHOOL 

Wednesday January 11, 2023 at 8:30 am 
In-person attendance media center & virtual attendance via Teams 

 
Roll Call -- In person: Kevin Walden, Jenny O’Brien, Sarah Sheer, Kelley Haack-Maltz, Halley Haack, Desiree Perez, Rose 
Horn, Darcy Wadsworth, Kim Minor, Samantha Kornely, Jill Palladino + guests 
Virtual: Walt Howarth, Steve Markey, Leslie Valant, + guests  
 
SAC Chair Report – Jenny O’Brien 
 

 On a motion by Desiree Perez and a second by Halley Haack the minutes from the December 14th meeting were 
approved.  

 Employee of the Month  
o January – Mr. Reininger, February - announced 
o Nominations will open via email for March – May  

 
Principals Report – Kevin Walden 
 

 First semester is complete 
o Reports cards can be found in FOCUS 

 New Building – everyone is moved in 
o New entry available in Spring 

 New Office – schematics and entry discussed 

 Testing 
o 3X per year STAR + FAST  
o Currently underway  

 January Calendar  
o Literacy Week Coming up  

 
Other Business + Public Input  
 

 Sports schedules – Mr. Walden will look into how information is disseminated  
 

 Next meeting: February 8th   
 

 
Without further business, the meeting was adjourned at 8:50 am. 
 
Minutes recorded by Sarah Sheer, SAC Secretary  


